
This year we have a goal for our COD Kids ministries to raise 2,000 dollars to
buy a hot water heater for the girls at Faith Baptist Orphanage in India. In 2019
Ms. Katie traveled to India, met the kids and saw the boys hot water heater that
COD Kids purchased in 2018! God is so good! We will be handing out banks for
your child to take home on March 28th! Fill these banks with coins and return
them to Ms. Katie by April 28th! Consider setting up a plan for a way your kids
can help out to earn this money for their banks! This is a great way for our kids

to be reminded that we at church of the Open Door are #Fortheworld 
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APRIL 2ND 7PM

Join us April 2nd at 7pm as we

remember the reason we

celebrate Easter as followers of

Jesus. 

This will be a family friendly

service so bring your kids along!   



GOOD FRIDAY

APRIL 18TH
We believe that what you do as a parent

is matters. Each year, you as a parent

have 3000 hours to invest in the life of

your kid. We want to help you make

those moments count. If you are

interested in Parent/Child dedication

consider coming to our class on April

18th at 11:00. Register by going to

codyork.org/events  

PRAY 
Each week as a staff we pray

specifically for the people of our church.

Please let us know how we can be

praying for you this week! 

email Katie at kids.eyc@codyork.org

SAVE THE DATE
We are excited to start working on our

VBS for 2021. VBS is July 18th - 22nd

and involves worship, lessons, games

and more. We will be together 6:30-8:30

each night talking about the love of

Jesus. Mark this date on your calendar,

your family will not want to miss this

event. Interested in helping to make this

event happen? Sign up today at

codyork.tv/VBSserve21 




